
 

 

Clerk Report January 2024 

 

Update on items not included on the Agenda: 

 

 

1. SLR Meeting: A meeting has now been arranged for 27 February 2024 

9.30am. Attendees from ESCC will be: Ian Johnson (Traffic & safety), Darren 

Bass (Highway Steward) and Rebecca Pudsey (Stakeholder Liaison Officer). 

Dunn Village Hall booking yet to be confirmed. 

 

2. Draft Social Media Policy: This was an action from 23 November 2023 

meeting but will now be ready for the next WPC meeting in February 24. 

 

3. Civility & Respect: Parish Councils are being encouraged to adopt the 

“Civility & Respect” pledge. More information can be found here 

https://www.nalc.gov.uk/our-work/civility-and-respect-project#the-pledge 
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